
Dear Development services, September, zs". 2014

We are requesting for a small extention to complete the permits for Macauley

Construction on Greenstone Cutoff Rd. We have had some downfalls with this last

year that has caused financial hardship. One was, we had two main employees

leave us for reasons of their own ...one personal problems they other moved. They

were important to our paving side of the business, we could not complete the

work load.

Another hard ship, was we had $45,000 In equipment and truck breakdowns.

Both, the cost was a burden and work had to be delayed: Causing us slowdowns.

Because we needed extra revenue to keep going we tried to go through the

banks, to no avail. They denied us loans.

Last month we submitted the documents and money to the structural engineer to

get us going for our permits. I am afraid all the things that were requested to get

our permits done will not be completed on time.

We have paid $15,000 in fees thus far for planner reviews, permit processing, site

visits and consulting with other agencies.

We would really appreciate an small extention...... this has caused concern and

stress on what the outcome would be if we could not comply to what was asked.

Thank you,

Sincerely,
J-

Richard and Nicole Macauley
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